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§1418-C.  Program established; Division for the Blind and Visually Impaired
The division, as the designated state unit under the federal Rehabilitation Act of 1973, shall 

administer services related to blind and visually impaired individuals.  The division shall provide a 
program of services for blind persons, including prevention of blindness, locating of blind persons, 
vocational guidance and training of blind persons, placement of blind persons in employment, 
assistance to local schools in meeting the special needs of blind students, instruction of adult blind 
persons in their homes and other social services to blind persons.  [PL 2015, c. 141, §16 (AMD).]
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